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ESEASA

European Union Aviation Safety Agency

FAQ n.122915

FAQs:
Design certificates and design organisation approvals, Brexit

Question:
Will my previously processed and approved validations remain valid after
BREXIT?

Answer:

The existing bilateral aviation safety agreements between the EU and third country
partners will no longer apply to the UK after December 31, 2020. Therefore, if you
are a design organisation located in the UK you will need to contact the UK CAA for
the continued validity of your design approvals in foreign states.
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Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/fag/122915
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